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NEWS 
November 29, 2011 

Abby Miller, Ruthie Hoover, Connie Gelfer, Presidents-of-the-Month 

Home for the Holidays  
The Annual Holiday Party — wear your favorite holiday top or 

sweater and bring along some items you’ve made to decorate your 

home for the holidays. The program is member-generated — each 

member should bring a piece for “show and tell” that she has made 

for her home in celebration of a holiday. Sandwiches, dessert, and 

a beverage will be served. And, perhaps, there will be a small gift 

for everyone under the tree! 

October Sewing Sunday 

at MVOB 
Thanks to all the Service Committee supporters, 

for Sewing Sunday, Oct. 23rd, at MVOB and off 

site. Many of the quilt top kits were given out at the Sept. Guild meeting by Corinne, com-

pleted by many sewers and turned in at the Oct. Guild meeting. When all are completed, 

there will be 30 turned in from our October participation! There are still a few remaining 

kits on hand. 

Please see Corinne if you meant to get a kit to sew for us or you could not make it to Oct. 

23rd sewing Sunday. That option is still open for you if interested. The remaining few kits 

will be available at the November Guild meeting or, if you wish to complete one before 

then, please give Corinne a call at 890-1143. She will see that you receive one. 

For those who have yet to turn in the completed kit, please do so and bring to Corinne at 

the Nov. meeting. 

Thanks again to Jessica Hollins, Founder of My Very Own Blanket, for donated fabric and 

to all the October Quilt Top Sewers for your considerate sewing input and giving of your 

time for this project. 

Happy Holidays from the Service Committee 

Becky Dickson, Jessica Hollins, Aggie Peterson, Corinne Vititoe 

November 27 is Pins 
and Needles Day — 

are you anxious about  
finishing your holiday 

projects? 



 

 

Fun with Fabric 

Disappearing 9-Patch is the block we will be 

starting in January. This is the block pattern 

that had the most votes and the one we de-

cided on since many people wanted a simpler 

pattern. We will be doing it in red, white and 

blue. The number needed will be determined 

after people sign up in January. FYI- We may 

choose to do a second block pattern, a more 

difficult one, Daleen will approach people in 

February about this. If the interest is there 

we will do it. 

Here are links to instructions for Disappear-

ing 9-Patch…  the second set has more de-

tails. 

http://quiltsatcs.blogspot.com/2007/04/

disappearing-9-patch-tutorial.html  

http://quilting.about.com/od/

blockofthemonth/ss/Cookie-Cutter-Nine-

Patch-Quilt-Pattern.htm  

 

For 2012, Fun with Fabric will continue with 

the following activities: 

 Secret Sisters 

 Free to a good home 

 Orphan Blocks 

 The SABLE Table 

 

Don’t Forget! The fat quarter challenge pro-

jects are due in January!!! 

 

The Fun with Fabric Committee 

Daleen Dotson & Eileen Markwood 
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Secret Sisters to Be Revealed 

Bring a gift for your 

Secret Sister and this 

time include a gift tag 

with your name on it to 

reveal your identity.  

We will be choosing new 

Secret Sisters at the 

January meeting. 

Upcoming Quilt Shows to Enter or 

Visit… 

The Artist as Quiltmaker 

XV, The 15th biennial ex-

hibition of contemporary 

quilts next summer at 

the FAVA Gallery, Oberlin OH 440-774-

7158. Deadline for entry: January 24, 2012. 

For more information visit their web site: 

http://www.artistasquiltmaker.com/ 

FiberPhiladelphia2012 

seeks entries for its 

exhibition Outside/

Inside the Box to be presented March 2-

April 14, 2012, at the Crane Arts Building. 

Work can be offered for sale with a 35% 

commission. Online entry deadline: Oct. 31. 

Details: http://www.outsideinsideentry.com 

Hocking Valley Quilters 13th  

Annual Quilt Show. The Bowen 

House Center for Art and Educa-

tion, Logan. Tues- Fri 1-6 pm and 

Sat. 1-4 pm. Admission is free. Call 

740.385.0344 or 866.380.2253 for further 

information. Visit the website at 

www.bowenhouse.org. 

http://quiltsatcs.blogspot.com/2007/04/disappearing-9-patch-tutorial.html
http://quiltsatcs.blogspot.com/2007/04/disappearing-9-patch-tutorial.html
http://quilting.about.com/od/blockofthemonth/ss/Cookie-Cutter-Nine-Patch-Quilt-Pattern.htm
http://quilting.about.com/od/blockofthemonth/ss/Cookie-Cutter-Nine-Patch-Quilt-Pattern.htm
http://quilting.about.com/od/blockofthemonth/ss/Cookie-Cutter-Nine-Patch-Quilt-Pattern.htm
http://www.outsideinsideentry.com


 

 

****SIGN-UPS FOR 2012****  

We still need a lot of people to fill up the spots 

for 2012! Here are the spots and the names of 

those that have volunteered so far. There are 

always resources available to help out those that 

have never done a meeting or been on a commit-

tee — all you have to do is ask! 

President of the Month:   

Jan. - 

Feb. - 

March - JoAnn Hurst/Jennifer McCann 

April - 

May - Ginny Littleton/Cindy Walton/Marilyn 

Murray 

June - Jessica Hollins/Louise Maloy/Beth  

“Christmas in June - Make It Take It” (Jane/

Pat ?)  

July - "Picnic" 

Aug. - 

Sept. - 

Oct. - Lisa Smith/Shannon Bartlett “Halloween 

Make It/Take It” 

Nov.- Holiday Party 

Dec. No Meeting 

Executive Committee 

Judy Theil (2011-2012) 

Becky Stains (2011-2012) 

New members: 

 1. Karen Lesueur 

 2. 

 3. 

 4. 

Gayle Seemann, Treasurer (?) 

Awards/Recognition Committee  

Attends all meetings and awards pins for show 

and tell and also arranges any other special rec-

ognition such as presenting guild pins to guest 

speakers. 

Chair:  

Charm Square Monthly (suggest we see how 
much interest there is in this first) 

Chair: Barb Horlocker 

Fun With Fabric Committee (committee is stay-
ing the same) 

Plans and implements a block exchange, round 

robin or challenge for guild members. 

Chair: Eileen Markwood 

Members: Daleen Dotson 

July Guild Picnic Committee  
Plans events and makes arrangements for the 

annual guild picnic. 

Chair:  
Members:  

Keeper of the Westerville Quilt and Scrap-
books 
Keeper:  

Membership Committee  

Maintains a current record of guild members and 

coordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair:  

Newsletter 
Prepares a monthly newsletter. 

Newsletter: Lisa Smith 

November Holiday Party Committee 

Plans events and makes arrangements for annual 

Holiday Party. 

Chair:  
Members: 

President of the Month 

Plans monthly programs. 

Publicity Committee 

Promotes public awareness of guild activities in 

media formats. 

Chair:  

(Continued on page 4) 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

Quilt Show Committee  

Makes suggestions and plans for participation in 

special festival events and/or plans for a guild 

quilt show. 

Chair: Ruthie Hoover 

Members:  

Quarterly Opportunity Basket Commit-
tee (suggest we see how much interest there is 
in this first) 

Creates a basket of quilting items to be raffled 

to guild members once a quarter. Money raised 

goes to support guild activities. 

Chair:  
Members:  

Service Project Committee  

Leads the guild in efforts to make and present 

quilts to charities. 

Chair: 
Members: 

Special Events Committee 

Plans a weekend retreat or other event such as 

for National Quilting Day. 

Chair:  
Members: 

Sunshine Committee  

Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary to 

guild members, and thank you notes to guest 

speakers. 

Chair:  

(Continued from page 3) 

WQG 2011 Programs 
December - No meeting 

Charm Square Swap 

November’s theme is "Thanksgiving Break" - 

Browns/Creams and December’s theme is “Tis 

the Season” - Golds/Silvers. Bring November 

and December squares to the November meet-

ing since there is no meeting in December. As in 

the past, please use quilt shop quality fabrics 

cut into a 6" x 6" square.  

Web Site  
Maintains guild web presence. 

Website: Karen Lesueur 

Workshop Committee 

Plans, schedules and organizes learning workshops 

for Guild members. 

Chair:  
Members:  

Greeters for 2011 

November 29 - JoAnne Hurst 

   Maralina Patton 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter

